
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

     
 

    
 

 
  

 
     
 

    
 

  
 

 
  

   
   

  
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Councillor 
Mike Layton 

January 10, 2018 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

Re: Macedo Winery by the Glass Permit application to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of 
Ontario 

Dear Chair and Members, 

I received a request from the owner of Macedo Winery that they require a resolution from the local 
Municipal Councillor in order to obtain a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sale licence, which would 
allow for a "sales by the glass" permit for their brewery at 30 Ossington Ave. 

Recommendation: 

That the Toronto and East York Community Council recommend that: 

1. City Council support the Macedo Winery application to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of 
Ontario for a Manufacturer's Limited a manufacturing licence, and its inherent authority to retail to the 
public licence at its Macedo Wines and Organics location. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

In Community, 

Mike Layton 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 19, Trinity-Spadina 


